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Executive Office of the President of the United States – Office of Management and Budget 
(OMB) – Comments on the Interagency Science Discussion Draft  

IRIS Assessment of Ethyl Tert-Butyl Ether (ETBE) August 2020 
(Date Received August 31, 2020) 

Here are OMB/OIRA’s comments on the IRIS ETBE assessment. 

[Comments received via email. Attachment provided in docket EPA-HQ-ORD-2009-0229 and also in the IRIS 
Hotline (hotline.iris@epa.gov). Substantiative comments summarized in EPA’s Response to Selected 
Interagency Comments on the EPA IRIS Website] 
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